



THE GYRO CLUB OF EDMONTON — EDMONTON — ALBERTA

October 27, 1987

NEXT MEETING

Monday, November 2, 1987, Italian Cultural Centre, 1\$\omega\$4230 - 133 Avenue at 6:30 P.M.: Bocci Night: Transportation can be provided.

COMING EVENTS

- November 17, 1987 Noon Luncheon Guest Speaker, Dr. Bob Humphries, the department head of Resource Technologies at the Alberta Research Council, who will speak on Severe Weather. Plan to be there for this timely topic, considering the events of last July 31.
- 2. Our annual Christmas party will be at the U of A Faculty Club on December 11, 1987.

BIRTHDAYS

Bert Boren

October 23

FOUNDERS NIGHT

Thirteen of our fellow Gyros joined 55 members from Crossroads and Sherwood Park at the Regency Hotel on October 14 for an evening filled with food, fellowship and laughter. Keith Bradley brought greetings on behalf of District VIII while Don Greig, John Craig, Red Laychuk and Jack Agnew related personal experiences which exemplified our fratenity of friendship. We thank Brian Dunnigan and the Crossroads Club for this fun evening.

SICK AND VISITING

We understand that Murray Pawling will be entering St. Joseph's Hospital for two weeks in the near future. We'll update you when we hear.

THIS WEEK (20)

- 1. Roger Russell spoke on his very interesting three week tour of China and Hong Kong.
- 2. Al McLure reported on his visit to the Lethbridge Gyro Club's Founders Night which featured our Gord Rennie as the feature attraction.
- 3. The Believe it or Not Department: Allan Douglas won the draw again (3rd time) and this time donated \$11.25 towards the next meetings draw.

Now-a-days, the difference between failure and success is doing a think nearly right and doing a thing exactly right.

Cheerio



Bocci TO FOLLOW MEETING
DON'T MISS THIS CHANCE TO PLAY
"REAL BOCCI"

"REAL ITALIAN WINE"

SEE YOU THERE!!